
Lynnfield Recreation Commission 
Meeting Minutes

 Monday January 9 2017

Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Bob Relihan, Rod Boone, Terri Farrell, 
  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:06 pm the meeting was called to order by Bob Relihan

2. Rod made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 6, 2016 meeting.  Terri second the motion 
and all agreed.

3. The LCC BOD was present and we discussed the possible merger between REC and LCC.  The board 
discussed how it would be a great fit for both.  Since we are both trying to expand our programs as well as 
our enrollment it would be a great fit for all.   The board voted unanimously to merge with LCC and we 
will be in touch to discuss the next step.

4. Deana McQueen and Mr. Breslow representing the Citizens against the Rail Trail came to discuss the 
proposed Lynnfield/Wakefield rail trail.  There was much discussion around this topic.  The Recreation 
Committee discussed how it was important to hear both sides.

5. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

6. Julie updated the committee on programming.  Ski club began last week and we have approx. 85 children 
enrolled.  Mother Son Bowling is scheduled for Sunday March 26th and Sunday April 1st.  Just informed 
the committee that Market Street was not going to do the Easter Egg Hunt this year as it has outgrown the 
green.  They are looking into an alternative.  The committee decided to do an easter egg hunt just for 
Lynnfield Residents date/time TBD.  The committee also discussed the summer concerts.  Since the Taste 
of Marketstreet was cancelled this year we do not have that extra money.  We will talk to MS about maybe
only sponsoring a couple of concerts this summer.

7. The committee discussed some of our Fiscal Plans/Goals for next year.

8. The Financial Statements were given out and discussed.

9. Bob made a motion to adjourn at 9:05 Terri second and they all agreed.


